
The Governing Board 
St Mary’s Catholic Primary School, Poole 

Summary of Local Governing Board Meeting 
Held on Monday, 24th September 2018 at 6:00 p.m. 

 
Present:  Mrs A. Harris (Chair), Mrs H. Armstrong, Mrs S. Betts, Mrs L. Culkin, Ms R. Granger,  

Mr M. Hayward, Mrs M. Kus-Kwiatkowska, Mrs E. Masters, Mrs M. Norrish. 

In Attendance:  Miss J. Lindsay, Mrs P. Rushton (Clerk) 

 

Maths No Problem Feedback (Led by Miss J. Lindsay, Maths Leader) 

Governors received feedback on the benefits of introducing Maths No Problem throughout the 

school. 

 

Governance Matters 

Mrs A. Harris re-elected as Chair and Mrs E. Masters as Vice-Chair.  Governor named roles 

confirmed. 

 

Pupil Premium Review 

Governors discussed the Pupil Premium Strategy.  This document is available on the school website. 

 

Safeguarding 

Confirmed all Governors have read the revised KCSIE (2018). 

 

Evaluation of Raising Achievement Plan (RAP) 

Document shared with Governors.  The Headteacher answered questions and comments from 

Governors. 

 

Self-Evaluation (SEF) 

Document shared with Governors.  SEF has a reading thread throughout.   

 

School Improvement Plan (SIP) 

Document shared with Governors.  School has achieved the All Together Schools Gold Award 2018. 

 

Named Governor Reports 

Reports received from individual Governors relating to their role as shown in the schedule of 

accountability. 

 

Finance Report 

Finances for last year have yet to be finalised, but expected to show a surplus. 

 

Vision and Values Consultation 

Discussed next steps in respect of this consultation, e.g. meeting with staff and sharing with parents. 

 

Behaviour Policy 

Shared with Governors.  Governors invited to send comments.  Policy ratified subject to comments. 

 

 

 


